
Dear Salon Cora Guests, 

 

We wanted to share with you some changes we have made to our salon operations. This is out of an 

abundance of care to our staff, our guests, and our community. We would like to share with you those 

changes that impact you on your visit to Salon Cora. 

 

Do not come to Salon Cora if you or anyone in your household has a fever or are not well. 

 

Please come to your appointment alone. No spouses, friends or children can accompany you to your 

visit at this time. They will have to wait outside of the salon while your service is performed. 

 

No Hugs or Handshakes. We have missed you all terrible but at this time we are limiting unnecessary 

physical contact. 

 

All guests and staff are required to wear a mask. Please bring a mask that covers your nose and 

mouth to your appointment. If you are having color done you may choose to wear a disposable mask. We 

will do the best we can, but you may get color on the ear loops of your mask. If you do not have a mask 

you may purchase one from us for $3. 

 

Please arrive on time for your appointment. If you are arriving late, please call the salon to let us know. 

We will notify you if your stylist is running late so that you can alter your arrival. Upon arrival please be 

mindful of the 6 ft. recommended social distancing. We will allow 2-3 people in our reception area as 

long as the 6 ft. minimum spacing is possible. Please wear shirts without a collar if you are receiving color 

services. 

 

We will not be offering beverages or snacks at this time. Please bring your own beverage if you 

would like one during your visit. 

 

We will have hand sanitizer and a hand washing station available. Prior to your service please 

sanitize and/or wash your hands along with your service provider. 

 

A team member will come to the station to complete the checkout process and book your next 

appointment so you can leave immediately after your service. We will accept all forms of payment. 

 

Blow Dry services are being done on as “as needed” basis at this time which your stylist will discuss with 

you. 

 

Please know how important you are to us and we appreciate your support. We are determined to rise to 

the occasion with a positive attitude as we reopen Salon Cora. The modifications we have made to 

operations are temporary and will allow us to provide services in a manner that meets the expectation of 

IDPH. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Denise 

Owner, Salon Cora 

 


